
From: NALC  
Sent: 20 January 2023 10:15 
Subject: Re: Confirmed NALC SCN Cohort 23-24 - LGA Associate Membership Offer Through NALC FY 
23-24.  
 
**SCN Cohort 23-24** 
 
Dear Colleagues. 
 
I hope you are very well and are staying well. 
 
I am writing to your council to confirm that it is on the NALC Super Councils’ Network for the 2023-
24 financial year based on either the Network’s precept income or turnover criteria – 
congratulations.  The network’s cohort is currently 79 strong. 
 
One of the benefits of membership – through NALC – but paid for by participating SCN councils if 
they take the offer up – is associate membership of the Local Government Association for a full 
financial year (or part of it if they sign up in-year which is now possible). 
 
The benefits of taking out this membership (through NALC) are: 
 
1. Discounted attendance at LGA (online) events; 
2. Discounted attendance at LGA (online) training events;  
3.  Access to the members’ area of the LGA web-site; & 
4. The chance to dial in on ad hoc calls with NALC, the LGA and all other SCN councils who take out 
this membership – to discuss themed policy ideas of general interest. 
 
The cost is £530 + VAT for the 23-24 financial year.  If your councils wish to take this associate 
membership out it must be through NALC, NALC would pay your fee to the LGA and then NALC 
would invoice your council by 31/3/23.   
 
Please confirm to me by reply by 17:00 on Thursday 9/2/23 if your council wishes to take out this 
associate member offer from 1/4/23 – 31/3/24 and we’ll progress from there. 
 
Many thanks and have a great weekend, 
 
Chris 
 
Chris Borg FSLCC, ACMI, AATQB, MA, BA (Hons.), BA (Hons.), CiLCA, CELTA 
Policy manager 
National Association of Local Councils 
  
 


